
6 Top Tips for a healthy start to the year: 
● Set a goal that motivates you 
● Sit less, move more 
● Drink lots of water 
● Spend time outside 
● Minimize intake of processed foods
● Have a positive, mental attitude 
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Hot Chocolate 
with the Head

From Friday 13th January, Mr Armer 
will be starting ‘Hot Chocolate with the 
Head’. This is where a child from each 

year group will be invited for a drink of 
Hot chocolate / juice / water and a 
snack in recognition of them going 

above and beyond or excelling in an 
area, not just academically. 

Children will be nominated by staff and 
chosen by the Phase Leader each week. 

Parents will be notified and, where 
permission is granted, the children will 
be shown on the  weekly Newsletter.

If your child has done something that 
you feel is worthy of a hot chocolate 

then send in details to 
d.armer@newbrighton.wirral.sch.uk for 

them to be added
 into the mix.

Friday 6th January

The 10th - 16th of January is National Obesity 
Awareness Week. A New Year will spur many 
people on to start their post Christmas Health 
kick.  For some, this means setting health goals 
such as losing weight, following a healthier 
diet, and starting an exercise routine.
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Medication in school.

Following recent advice from our Health & Safety providers, the 
procedures for administering medicines during the school day will 
change as from 1st January 2023. 

For prescribed medicines; where possible, parents/carers are 
encouraged to discuss with the prescriber the suitability of medicines 
being prescribed in dose frequencies which enable them to be taken 
outside school hours (in exceptional cases where a child needs a 
lunchtime dose, the school must receive a written request from the 
parent giving clear instructions regarding how to administer the 
required dosage). The necessary form should be completed by the 
parent whenever a request is made - forms are available from the 
school office. Non-prescribed medicines such as Calpol should also be 
given outside of school hours.  

We will no longer have a supply of school Calpol. 



This week in Sweetpeas we have been 
practising our singing ready for our 
grown ups to come and watch us and 
setting goals for the New Year. We 
would like to learn to read, swim and 
sing in 2023!
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